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     Date of notice: 20 December 2022 

 
Belconnen trunk sewer update – shutdown period 

 

We are building new sewer infrastructure in public lands parallel to Ginninderra Drive between Copland Drive 
Melba and Tillyard Drive, Charnwood. The project consists of 2.4km of sewer pipe, 18 sewer manholes, a 170-
metre pipe bridge across Ginninderra Creek, and four Odour Control Units (OCUs).  

 

This new infrastructure will service the communities of Belconnen, Gungahlin and Hall. Major construction works 
on the new sewer pipeline and Odour Control Units are expected to be completed by April 2023. Our work hours 
will continue to be 7am – 5pm Monday to Friday and 8am - 1pm on Saturdays. 

 

 To date, we have completed: 
 

• installation 90% of the sewer pipeline 

• all manholes across the installed sewer trunk 
main 

• installation of the 170m long pipe bridge to 
cross Ginninderra Creek 

• planted native trees and grasses across 60% 
of the project 

• site foundations, building structures started 
work on the internal fit out of the OCUs.  

 
 

Holiday shutdown period 

 
Our final day of work for the year will be 23 December 2022. We will recommence construction activities at our 
four OCU sites from Tuesday 3 January 2023 and work across the sewer pipeline from Monday 9 January 2023. 
Our work hours will continue to be 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. In the new 
year, the team will focus on: 
 

• completing the restoration works across the project 

• installing the new playground behind Delany Court, Melba 

• completing all works on the four OCU sites, including exterior mural paintings 

• removing ventshafts which are no longer required 

• completing final commissioning of the project, expected by mid-2023.  

 

We thank you for your patience and appreciate your support for all our works in 2022. We would like to wish 
everyone a happy holiday period and will continue to keep you updated as we progress in 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
 

 
Lisa Quinn      
Manager Customer Advocacy and Experience 

 

How to contact us: 

Phone Diona’s Community Relations team on 1300 131 338 or Visit www.iconwater.com.au/bts or Scan the QR code 

 


